Dear Bob,

On behalf of the 6Q management, I would like to extend our appreciation for the amazing work done by you on 
the High Five project. The endless hours that you have spent working on this project, and the professionalism 
[bookmark: _GoBack]that you have shown has impressed the entire team immensely.
Your diligence, self-motivation as well as dedication have been a source of inspiration for the rest of the 
team.
Thank you once again for all your effort.

Best regards, 
The 6Q Management Team

